
To the parents of 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students: 
 
The Highland Elementary spelling bees will be held this year on Friday, 
February 17. We will have two different spelling bees to allow students to 
participate and improve their spelling skills at their individual levels. Teachers 
have administered the pretest in their classrooms, and they have received result 
lists of which spelling bee each student qualified for.  
 
Registration for spelling bee will be held online this year through the link below 
and will be open from Monday, January 23 to Friday, January 27. Any student 
who wishes to participate must sign up no later than Friday, January 27. 
Students must be signed up in order to participate. 
 
Registration link: https://goo.gl/R5wLlQ  (Registration closes Friday, January 
27.) 
 
Attached are the spelling bee word lists you can print off at home so your child 
can begin studying! 
 
Please contact us with any questions, or if you would like to volunteer to help out 
the day of the spelling bees. 
 
Thanks, 
Jaime Ward 
jaime_ward@icloud.com 
 
Brittney Bills 
brittney@thebillsfamily.com 
 
Explanation of attachments: 
A Group uses A and AA lists (learn A list first, then AA) 
B Group uses B and A lists  (learn B list first, then A) 
 


